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N-TYMNE, |
22nd March, 1963,

The Secretary,
London,
Dear Sir,

"CLYDE GUARDIAN" - Newcastle Heport No, 116089,
"CAPITOL" - Newcastle Report No, 119177,

We have to confirm our telephone conversations
with Mr., N, Hutchinson regarding the General Ixaminations held
or the sbove vessels last year, and to advise you that, in beth
cases, the Surveyors concerned consider that the Special Surveys
may be safely postponed.to June, 1963 in the case of the "CLYDE
GUARDIAN", and to September, 1963 in the case of the "CAPITOL",

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
THE _SURVEYORS ,

© 2920
C%2§2§% ) |
yd's Register
Foundation
txp?bwal-(jcibﬁqcl‘()\QJS‘




$ 2020

_I

Lloyd s Register
“Foundation




